
 

 

PERRY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Perry Elementary School - Title I Reading 

 
 

Dear Families, September 28, 2018 
 

Your child,  ________________________________ , has been identified to participate in the 
Perry Elementary School Title I Reading Program.  Title I is a federal program that 
assists schools in funding additional support for students in core content areas.  The 
purpose is to help all students achieve success in meeting academic expectations. 
 

Three times a year, all students at Perry Elementary School take part in school wide 
reading assessments.  Your child’s teacher and the Title I Reading staff have 
reviewed the results of your child’s initial reading assessments.  Based on a careful 
review of these measures, your child was identified to receive Title I Reading 
intervention.  Your child will receive this extra instruction from Title I staff in a 
small group setting.  Title I instruction is supplemental, and does not take the place 
of regular classroom instruction. 
 

The goal of the Perry Elementary Title I staff is to work together with families in 
order to ensure academic success for students.  Your family is a necessary part of 
your child’s reading and writing success.  If you would like more detailed 
information about your child’s testing, Title I intervention, and/or how to help 
support your child’s learning at home, please feel free to stop in and see me before 
or after school.  Also do not hesitate to call or send an e-mail. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Rachel Conklin 517-625-0222 conklinr@perry.k12.mi.us  
Title I Reading Teacher 
Perry Elementary School 

 
Please complete and return the bottom portion of this note to your child’s teacher. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I have received the Parent Letter concerning Title I Reading Support for my child,  
 
____________________________ , during the 2018 - 2019 school year. 
 
 
____________________________________________________ ____________________________ 
Parent Signature Date 
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